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Dear Netcong Learning Community,

Due to a small fire in the building, all students and staff were evacuated and all emergency procedures and protocols were
followed; everyone is safe at this time. The fire has been contained and the Netcong Police Department and Fire Department
checked the building to ensure it is safe for students and staff and the building has been cleared for reentry. Dismissal will
take place as regularly scheduled. Thank you.


